Town of Rockford

April 2018

New and Replaced Stop Signs
Public Works has been diligently working on updating the town’s stop signs. Please
note that there are several areas that have new signs, and some that have been
replaced after being gone for many years. Below are the intersections that have

been affected.

+ Northbound on 3rd Street at B Street + Eastbound on North Street at N First Street
+ Northbound on 2nd Street at A Street + Southbound on Maple Street at Lake Street
+ Southbound on 2nd Street at B Street + Westbound on Pacific Street at Maple Street

+ Eastbound on Seminary at Sprague Street + Northbound on Pine Street at Pacific Street
+ Westbound on Lee Street at N First Street + Southbound on Pine Street at Pacific Street

Sponsored by
Rockford Women'’s Club:
Travelogue by Mike Conklin of his
trip to Indonesia.
Tuesday, April 10th, 6:30pm at
St. Joseph’s Parish Hall.
All welcome, refreshments after!
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TIME TO UNPACK YOUR METER BOXES
Public Works will start reading your water meters in
April. If you need assistance unpacking your meter,
please call Town Hall to schedule an appointment.

A $25.00 fee will be assessed for this service.

Beginning in April, Public Works will be out and about
cleaning ditches and trimming trees that are
encroaching the town’s easements/rights-of-way.

Rockford Garden Club
April 5th at 11:30am at the Harvest Moon.

All are welcome. There are no commitments, dues, officers or
committees...just good company, programs, trips, people to
answer questions about gardening and fun! There will be a

book/magazine swap at this first meeting, so if you want to trade
yours or just pick up something new to read, come join us.
Any questions? Call Peggy at 291-3077.

Rockford Town Hall 20 W Emma Street 509-291-4716 M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm



